
Pauline Humphrey
606/127 Kent Street

MILLERS POINT NSW 2000
mulLne.humphr^^^ h otm ail .co m

14 May 2021

Karen Harragon
Director
Social & Infrastructure Assessments
Dept Planning, Industry & Environment
Locked Bag 5022
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124

RE: SIGNIFICANT DEVELOPMENT MODIFICATION:
FORT STREET PUBLIC SCHOOL
APPLICATION NO. SSD-10340-Mod 1

Thank you for your letter of 29 April 2021 advising that the applicant is seeking
changes to the design of the proposed development at Fort Street Public School.

I wish to advise that I support the upgrading of the school however I STRONGLY
OPPOSE any height or bulk increases to buildings beyond the initial plan.

Pauline Humphrey


